Highways and  Streetscene, Portfolio
Highways
Road Sweeping
Following advice from Wiltshire  that there was no longer a budget for rural road sweeping, except in emergency situations, the Parish Council arranged for a one off visit by a local contractor. This proved effective, and it is recommended that we now contract for three visits a year.
Parish Steward
In 2020 only three visits have been recorded, and the work rate and quality of work  from the Steward has not been acceptable.
A meeting took place on August 6th , with the Area Director of Ringway, the Head of Wiltshire Highways for the north of the County , the Area Highways  Engineer and  Jerry Kunkler.
A new protocol for identifying and managing the jobs to be undertaken by the Parish Steward was agreed. This will be implemented from September. 
All villagers should continue to report any highway/ drainage issues to the Clerk.
Speedwatch
The team continue to operate every alternate two weeks. More volunteers would enable more sessions to be undertaken. Hopefully the additional warranted officers now being recruited will enable more enforcement, including the 20 MPH zone of the Street.






